Rick Scott
(GOVERNOR

February 7, 2013

Dear Friends:

It is a pleasure to welcome you to the Second Annual South Florida Bond
Traders Association Conference at the Boca Raton Resort and Club in Boca Raton,
Florida.

The South Florida Bond Traders Association is committed to providing
educational opportunities for its members, as well as encouraging members to develop
and deepen working relationships, while supporting the South Florida community
through local charities and scholarships. Professional excellence is welcome in Florida,
and we are appreciative of the role your association plays in the economic health of our
state.

Best wishes for a successful conference.

Sincerely,

Rick Scott
Governor

South Florida Bond Traders Association
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